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Clarifications 1 
 
 
RFP 2018-10 Asphalt Overlay Construction 
 
1. The Terms and Standard Conditions portion states "Sales or use tax is not to be shown in 

bid price but is to be added by the vendor to the invoice billing to the County".  I just want to 
confirm that sales tax is to be excluded on our bid prices and included in our final invoicing? 

Taxes are to be excluded from the bid pricing but to be included with the final invoice.  
 
 
2. The General Specs state the following "Provide prices for asphalt that meets the standard 

specifications, of the design and quality control for mixtures listed under the latest edition of 
ArDOT or Arkansas State Highway & Transportation Department (AHTD) Section 400".  
The latest ArDOT specifications require a SuperPave mix (instead of a Type 2 Marshall 
mix), so can you please confirm that you want the material to be a 12.5/115/64-22 
Superpave Surface Mix? 

Please see the newly updated Page 6. Section 12.1.D Provide prices for asphalt that meets 
the standard specifications, of the design and quality control for type 2 Marshall Mix design 
(non-super pave mix). 
 
3. There is no mention as to when the County will expect the work to start.  Do you have an 

idea of you want us to start? 

For Section 14.2 please place your earliest start date. The County would like the project to be 
started as soon as possible 
 
 


